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Fostering inclusion and belonging is essential to building a sustainable and high-impact company. At 
Xylem, we are committed to a workplace where all employees feel valued, respected, and empowered 
to thrive. As part of this commitment, we are transparent in sharing information about our workforce 
and how we are progressing toward greater inclusion. 
 
We publish details on our inclusion and belonging approach, along with workforce representation data, 
in our annual Proxy Statement, our Sustainability Report, and on our website. 
 
To further support transparency, we are making our most recently filed U.S. Federal Employer 
Information Report EEO-1 available for download below. This report is a required for U.S. companies 
with at least 100 employees – or 50 employees if they have a federal contract of $50,000 or more – and 
provides employment data by gender, race, and ethnicity across ten job categories.  
 
Please refer to our Xylem Sustainability Report for additional global workforce representation data. 

Update to 2024 EEO1                                                                                                                                                                                    Xylem, Inc. 

EEO-1 Consolidated 

Analysis Data as of 12/31/2024 

 

 

 

 

 


